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May 19, 2017

Dear Graduate,

We cordially invite you and your family to participate in Langston’s 2017 Graduation Ceremony, and we hope that you will join us for the festivities.  This year’s commencement ceremony will be held at Washington-Lee High School.  Graduates should arrive at Washington-Lee by 12:00 p.m.

The ceremony will take place:	Thursday, June 22, 2017 at 1:00 p.m.
Washington-Lee High School
1301 N. Stafford Street, Arlington, VA 22201

In order for you to participate in the commencement ceremony, you will be required to attend the rehearsal on Wednesday, June 21, 2017, at Washington-Lee High School from 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

Cap and gown orders can be placed in the main office. This year, gentlemen will be wearing burgundy gowns and ladies white.  The purchase prices are:	

Cap, Gown and Tassel 		$27.00
Cap, Gown, Tassel and T-shirt 	$35.00
Extra Tassel (Optional) 		$5.00
Just T-shirt 		   	            $9.00

Please make check payable to Jostens.

*Students who have already purchased a cap and gown from their home school will be allowed to wear them at our graduation as well.
  
If you have already placed a cap and gown order, please contact me to confirm your order.  Please also contact me immediately if you have not placed an order already as the deadline for orders is May 29, 2017.

Finally, we will have our End-of-the-Year Picnic & BBQ on June 20th at noon.  Please mark your calendar for this special event as we look forward to seeing you.  

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Palomo, at 703-228-5295.


Sincerely,



Elizabeth Palomo



